February 22, 2024

As the Mayor of Santaquin City I know that nurturing parenting, accessible high-quality
childcare, and early education all support children’s physical, social, emotional, and cognitive
development and are of upmost import to children in Santaquin and in our society.

Many families in our community face challenges finding accessible high-quality childcare and
early education.

Public policies which support high-quality childcare and early education are crucial to Utah’s
families, communities, and economy.

[ believe that the Utah Association for the Education of Young Children, as well as other local
and State organizations, are working diligently to improve childcare and early education in Utah
communities.

The Utah Association for the Education of Young Children, the National Association, and many
local organizations celebrate the Week of the Young Child each year to highlight the importance
of high-quality childcare and early education.

Therefore, I, Daniel Olson, Mayor of Santaquin, do hereby designate April 6-12, 2024, as the
Week of the Young Child in Santaquin, Utah. I encourage all citizens to support and invest in
high-quality childcare and early education in our community.

Suicetely,

Daniel M. Olson

Mayor, Santaquin City

110 South Center Street
Santaquin, Utah 84655
(801) 754-3211
WWWw.santaguin.org




